
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL

Adoption of the Six-Year Capital Facilities Plans and Impact Fees for the 
Issaquah, Lake Washington, and Snoqualmie Valley School Districts

Public Hearing Date: November 4, 2019

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold three (3) separate public 
hearings regarding three ordinances adopting by reference the 2019-2024 Six-Year Capital Facilities 
Plans of the Issaquah, Lake Washington, and Snoqualmie Valley School Districts, including the updated 
school impact fees as established by the Capital Facilities Plans. Adoption by reference of the new CFPs 
is in accordance with City of Sammamish Comprehensive Plan Policy CF.1.4 and automatically updates 
the City’s collected school impact fee (by District) in accordance with the codified formula established in 
SMC 21A.105.040 to reflect the cost of delivery of needed facilities and other capital improvements.  

HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on November 4, 2019 at a public 
hearing for each ordinance. The public hearings will be part of a special meeting which will start at 6:30 
PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish. The ordinances 
containing the proposed changes is scheduled to be adopted at the same meeting.

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the draft ordinances is available and may be obtained by 
contacting the City of Sammamish (contact name and address listed below).  

CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:  
Evan Fischer, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA. 
Phone: (425) 295-0632; e-mail to efischer@sammamish.us.

All comments must be received by November 4, 2019 at 5 p.m.
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